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       CITY OF SPRINGVILLE 

CITY COUNCIL 

REGULAR MEETING  

February 20, 2017 6:00 p.m. 

ROLL CALL: 

Present: Members: Herbert Toles, Wayne Tucker, Hugh Marlin, David Jones, Mayor William 

Isley, Sherry Reaves, Chip Martin, Katrina Hennings 

 

Absent: None 

 

Mayor William Isley called the regular meeting to order and Mike Ennis, Faith Community Fellowship                             

gave the invocation.  David Jones led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Minutes of February 6 Regular Meeting  

 David Jones made a motion to approve the minutes of the February 6 regular meeting.  Hugh 

Marlin seconded the motion. All voted aye except Katrina Hennings who abstained.  Motion carried. 

January 2017 Budget Report 

 Chip Martin made a motion to approve the January 2017 budget report.  Sherry Reaves seconded 

the motion. All voted aye.  

Senior Center Paving 

 Herbert Toles made a motion to approve a contract with Massey Asphalt Paving for $9,600.00 

for paving at the senior center with city employees to prepare the concrete surfacing if not included in 

the paving contract.  Katrina Hennings seconded the motion. All voted aye. 

Mosquito Control 

 David Jones made a motion to approve a contract for $9,500.00 with Superior Mosquito Defense 

for mosquito spraying at the Sports Park, Baseball Park, Woodie Street park, soccer fields, and Big 

Springs Park at a cost of $9,500.00.  Sherry Reaves seconded the motion. All voted aye.  

Herbert Toles – Clean Up Day 

 After discussion, the council set April 22 as a tentative day for electronics recycling to be 

confirmed by Doug Morrison.   

Herbert Toles – Lights on Brooks Lane 

 Herbert Toles reported on the location of street lights on Brooks Lane.  Earl Peoples said that he 

would have existing lights repaired if needed and the light at the end of the street adjusted if need be. 

Mayor’s Report 

 Mayor William Isley discussed proposals for electronic signage downtown, the recycling center 

construction, the Alabama Public Library Newsletter, negotiations with a potential buyer for city-owned 

property, Sports Park engineering, and possible annexation by legislative action.  A special called 

meeting will be set for Monday, February 27 to hear a request for annexation from a subdivision off 

Highway 23.   

 Richard Harvey said that the next CERT class would begin on March 2. 

 

With no further business to come before the council, Wayne Tucker made a motion to adjourn. Herbert 

Toles seconded the motion. All voted aye.  

 

Attest: 

_________________________________  ___________________________________ 

City Clerk      Mayor 


